
Media Use & Permissions

The River Academy will regularly take photographs, videos, or digital sound
recordings of students during school activities for the purpose of sharing with the
internal community and sharing information about our school with the community.

Any media images taken of TRA children will be done with respect and not shared
with any other organization for use and protected using current industry best
practices. We will never include last names or any other specific identifying
information.


